
10.2.21 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you already know, foundation phase children will be returning to school after half term. All schools on Anglesey are 
working to ensure a phased return of foundation phase pupils can begin on Thursday 25/2/21 onwards. This 
arrangement will be under review and subject to change - please refer to the statement from the local authority 
that is attached to this email.  
 
Please see our timetable below: 
 
Monday 22/2/21: Remote Learning (work online) 
Tuesday 23/2/21: Remote Learning (work online) 
Wednesday 24/2/21: Remote Learning (work online) 
Thursday 25/2/21: Nursery, Reception, Year 1 
Friday 26/2/21: Reception, Year 1, Year 2 
Monday 1/3/21 onwards: All foundation phase to attend school as normal.  
 
The school day will be as normal: 8.50am-3.00pm (Nursery pupils 8.50am-12.00pm). Breakfast Club and school 
dinners arrangements are yet to be confirmed – I will let you know as soon as I receive further information. 
 
Live sessions on Google Meet will end for Year 1&2 following their session on Tuesday 23/2/21. Remote learning tasks 
will continue to be uploaded on-line during the days your child’s year group will not be at school.  
 
All other arrangements will be the same as they were before Christmas and we will be adhering to the Welsh 
Government’s updated operational guidance for schools. I would like to remind you of the following:- 

• A face covering must be worn whilst on school property 
• Keep 2m distance from all adults / other families, especially when picking up your child at the end of the day 
• Do not loiter on school property  
• Children may be dropped off at the yard gates between 8.40am – 8.50am. Children will need to go straight to 

class.  Nursery children parents only to accompany their children to the classroom door if necessary.  
 
As the classroom windows will be open to allow sufficient ventilation in the classrooms, please ensure that your child 
has layers of clothing under their school jumper. Also, a warm coat will be needed as we will be using more of the 
outside area.  
 
There is no news yet for when KS2 pupils are to return to school for face-to-face learning – distance learning and live 
sessions will continue to be provided online. Please note, that we will be providing daily live sessions for Yrs.3-6 in 
groups from Monday 22/2/21 – timetable and further information will be sent by the class teacher via Google 
Classroom. Please contact the class teacher if you require any further guidance or information.  
 
Care provision for the children of key workers and vulnerable/disadvantaged children will still be available from 
22/2/21 onwards.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Iwan Wyn Taylor 
(Headteacher) 
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